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Comments: I am very concerned about ANY use of Pesticides on Public Lands! I have read and agree with Carol

Van Strum's concerns and oppose the use of toxic substances to manage invasive species that are a result of

opening the canopy with road building and clearcut forestry. I have attached a copy of her comments. Thank you

for the opportunity to comment on management proposals.


